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Comments: To whom this may concern,

  The idea of a Sandia Peak Mountain coaster is not only harmful for the environment but distasteful to the

indigenous populations who live in the area. The area was already made a ski resort and there is no need for

further noise pollution to the natural wildlife, as well as additional toxins being spread into the air, that are

typically exhausted when any sort of motor is run. As a Wildlife Conservation graduate student, I believe building

the coaster would not only cause emotional upset to the indigenous individuals but also cause negative

environmental impact to the local animal and plant populations. Please consider all populations before you make

a final decision. Financial gains will only get you so far.


